
 

 

TENNIS SENIORS AUSTRALIA 

APPOINTMENT OF NATIONAL SELECTION COMMITTEE 

 

Tennis Seniors Australia annually appoints a National Selection Committee.  

For 2022 there will be two National Selection Committees, one for men comprising of 6 men 

and one for women comprising of 6 women. A selector would serve a minimum of one year 

and no longer than five consecutive years. The mix of selectors in each committee should 

ideally include persons from each age group and ideally only one person from each State. 

However the Executive may override these requirements depending upon the nominations 

received. 

Nominations are to be complete the Nomination Form and forwarded to the National 

Secretary, Pat Moloney, prior to Wednesday, 8
th

 December 2021. After receipt of 

nominations, the National Executive shall consider the applicants and appointments shall be 

announced at the Annual General Meeting in Swan Hill on Thursday January 13
th

 2022. 

Nominees should be familiar with the current Selection Criteria and Roles and 

Responsibilities of Selectors. Both documents are listed on the website under: About 

Us/National Selectors. 

  

Pat Moloney 

Secretary, 

2/11/2021 
 

 

 


